
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We break up for Christmas next Friday 20th, and are really looking forward to our final week of term. Christmas 
dinner and jumper day is on Wednesday where we might also be having a special visitor into school dressed in 
red! Our Year 5/6 Christmas Performances are on Monday and Wednesday so we look forward to seeing 
parents and carers at Christchurch for those. 
 
The children have been working hard on our school Christmas card competition. Our school winner was Oscar 
Wooland! Well done Oscar! We sent his piece of art work as our entry into the Trust competition and it has come 
second overall! Our school runners up were Luca Rhodes and Blake Fletcher. All three children will be receiving 
a prize next week. 
 
Also I just wanted to remind people (in this season where we are purchasing more than normal!) that we are a 
member of ‘Easyfundraising’. This is a platform where over 8000 brands will donate part of what you spend to 
school! If you start your shop through the Easyfundraising app or website the commission is generated. The link 
to our site is below: 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/oakmeadow-ce-primary 
 
I hope you all enjoy your weekend, 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

Friday 13th December 2024 

Oakmeadow C of E Primary School, Long Meadow, Bayston Hill, Shrewsbury SY3 0NU 

 | admin@oak.mmat.co.uk  

 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  

 | Office opening hours: 8.30am-4pm 
  

• School Lunch Menu: 

This week we will be on Week 1 Menu of 

the Autumn/Winter 2024 menu. On 

Wednesday it is Christmas dinner!  

• Afterschool Clubs and 

Wraparound information 

Next week the only extra-curricular clubs 
that will be running to make a session up 
are Book club, Drumming club and Tennis. 
Young Voices is back Monday 6th and 13th 
January prior to the concert on Tuesday 14th 
January.  
 
Wraparound is on until the end of term. All 
children attending wraparound on Monday's 
until the end of term will be based in the 
Hub. Please collect from here. 
 
Clubs for Spring term will go live on Monday 
at 4pm on Arbor. Please ensure you have 
logged into Arbor beforehand to ensure it is 
all set up and working.  
 

Christmas dinner and Jumper Day: 

On Wednesday 18th December Children can 

wear a Christmas jumper and we will be 

having Christmas dinner. If your child is 

having a Christmas dinner, they will need to 

choose it on school money as normal in the 

morning. School money accounts will need 

to be in credit.  
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